
City of Winter Park 

Construction Notice 

 

The Public Works Department will be upgrading the drainage system, replacing curb, 

and improving the brick road at Killarney drive between Lakeview Avenue and 

Shoreview Avenue. Work is scheduled to begin Monday, May 19, at 7 a.m., and is 

anticipated to be completed by Monday, June 28, by 5 p.m. (weather permitting). 

The road will be closed during the repair. A detour will be set up to route traffic around 

the construction zone.  

We regret any inconvenience caused by this project. Should you have any questions or 

require special consideration, please contact the Public Works Department at 

407-599-3523. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Ramone Medwinter 

Project Coordinator 

tel:407-599-3523

